
 

23 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Class of 2022 

  

Please come and collect your GCSE and BTEC certificates on 
 

Wednesday 7 December, between 4.30pm to 5.30pm, in The Observatory. 
 
Certificates are the legal evidence of your achievements, you will need them in the future as 
proof for employers and colleges. They are very expensive to replace; a full set will cost around 
£300 so it is definitely worth coming to collect them! 
 
As they are legal documents, we require a signature to release certificates and for this reason we 
cannot post them out. 
 
There will be hot chocolate, brownies and biscuits and the chance to catch up with some of your 
teachers. Please let us know whether you can attend or not by clicking here. 
 
If you are unable to attend you can nominate another individual to collect certificates on your 
behalf if they bring with them signed, written permission from you, for our records. 
 
It would be really useful if you can spread the word among other Class of 2022 families, in case 
people have changed their email addresses since we were last in touch with this year group. 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact Mrs Howell, our Exams Officer.  
 
Best wishes, 
The Carrington Team 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4IJ3ZjAjdA1DnFBUTS3pgOVUMTJMMzlQRVc2V1A1MzE5SjNJSEZWRFA0Ui4u
mailto:showell@carringtonschool.org

